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Happy Thanksgiving!
We would like to extend our warmest wishes
for a Happy Thanksgiving from all of us at
BWP-NSI. We will be closed on Thursday,

November 28 in observance. On Friday,
November 29, our customer service team will

be available from 8:30 AM to 2:00 PM
Central Time, however our shipping and
receiving departments will be closed. We

appreciate your understanding and wish you
a wonderful holiday season.

Give us a call at:
636-629-5800

or

Visit our Website

Did you know we have a Buyer Login on our website where you
can Check Availability, Delivery Time, Cross References, Prices

and Place your Orders Online? Ask us how!
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